

March 1, 2025

The Foundation for Frostburg P.O. Box 765 Frostburg, MD 21532 www.foundationforfrostburg.org

Officers

Renee Bone, President

Randy Olsen, Vice-President

Deirdre Robertson, Secretary

Darla Plummer, Treasurer

Barb Armstrong, Asst. Treasurer

Directors

Todd Logsdon, Ex-Officio Mayor of Frostburg

Elizabeth Stahlman, Ex-Officio City Administrator

Gladys Faherty

Joe Williams

Doug Kramer

Dan Filer

Peggy Kealy

Jean George

Meagan Guthrie

Shane Jones

Bob Flanigan

Dear Friend of Frostburg,

The Foundation for Frostburg is celebrating 30 years! The Foundation was established in 1995 to manage funds for projects that enhance the quality of life for residents of Frostburg and the surrounding communities. The Foundation currently supports 22 funds and projects. Highlights of 2024 include:

- Each project contributed an operational fee of only \$100.00.
- Four local students were recipients of \$1000.00 FSU Scholarships.
- Frostburg Roots initiated an Investment Fund for FSU Scholarship support.
- The Lonnie Nixon Legacy Fund awarded a \$1000.00 Stipend.
- The BHS Class of 1970 Helen Chaney Scholarship awarded \$1000.00.
- The FFF participated in the State of Maryland Charity Campaign.
- The Coal Miner Memorial Committee received the Spirit of Frostburg Award.
- The Coal Miner Memorial is complete. Enhancements are planned for 2025.
- Lamppost Fund & Garden Club purchased wreath & basket-lighting supplies.
- The Holiday Tree-Lighting Committee added activities to the annual event.
- Frostburg Derby Day received a grant from Columbia Gas.
- Pantry Partners provided finance/grant assistance for the Food Pantry.
- Neighbors Helping Neighbors gifted dollars to a new food pantry location.
- The Emmaline McKenzie Fund purchased a bench for Glendening Park.
- Mtn. Ridge Football Parents Fund purchased uniforms and supplies.
- Frostburg Dog Park purchased materials for fencing updates & repair.

Foundation Directors are volunteers. Information is available on our website, www.foundationforfrostburg.org or by emailing foundationforfrostburg@gmail.com.

Your tax-deductible gift of \$100.00 or more to the Annual Membership Program funds our budget (insurance, audit, website, mailing/postage expenses) and supports Foundation Projects. A receipt will be mailed promptly. Your community thanks you!

•	es: \$100.00. Checks can be made payable & mailed to: rostburg/AMP; P.O. Box 765, Frostburg, MD 21532.	
Name:		
Address:		
-		
Email:		
Phone:	Evening Phone:	







